
 

 

Setting Long Term Financial Strategies 

At its meeting today, South Gippsland Shire Council adopted its Long Term Financial 

Strategies. 

These strategies provide the framework that both the annual and long term business plans 

are based on. 

Council first introduced this type of strategic planning in 2003 and since then has managed a 

range of financial performance measures and targets. 

This has ensured Council’s financial viability for both the immediate and long term by 

managing funds in a constructive and economically viable manner. 

 

South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Ray Argento was pleased to see the Long Term 

Financial Strategies adopted. 

 

“The Long Term Financial Strategies ensure that Council has sufficient financial resources to 

provide services and maintain assets for future generations. 

 

“It is a credit to Council staff for their planning that has ensured we have remained in this 

strong financial position despite some difficulties raised in recent years. 

 

“We look forward to see how much we can achieve with these strategies in place for the 

benefit of the whole community,” said the Mayor. 

 

Individuals wishing to view the Long Term Financial Strategies can visit Council’s website 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/strategies.  
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